
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

NEW JERSEY LAWYERS' FUND FOR CLIENT PROTECTION 

 

Address Change for Billing under R. 1:28-2 
 

 To assure timely receipt of Client Protection Fund emails or paper billing cards, members 

of the New Jersey Bar are requested to notify the Fund of any change which has occurred in the 

address to which the billing notice is to be sent.  If you are an attorney in good standing, you are 

encouraged to make changes and complete your registration online at www.njcourts.com.    In 

the alternative, please use the form below to change your mailing address and send it to the New 

Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection, P.O. Box 961, Trenton, NJ  08625-0961 or fax to 

(609) 394-3637.  

     

Thank you. 

       Daniel R. Hendi, Director 

       NJ Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection 

 

 

CLIENT PROTECTION FUND CHANGE OF ADDRESS FORM 

 

NAME ________________________________ ATTY ID # ____________________ 

 

E-MAIL    __________________________________   

 

ALTERNATE E- MAIL   __________________________________   

 

OLD ADDRESS: 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

 

NEW ADDRESS: 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

 

COUNTY __________________ 

PHONE    ___________________     FAX    ______________________ 

DATE   __________________ 

 

http://www.njcourts.com/

